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STREETS

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to thank everyone for supporting Eastlands Primary School's School Street, it has been
a great success. The support shown has allowed the scheme to have a positive impact on the safety
of children arriving at Eastlands Primary School.

For the scheme to have continued success it is also very important that everyone continues to
observe the School Street. Please be aware entering Lansdowne Place without a valid permit or Blue
Badge may result in a £70 Fixed Penalty Notice.

Parking Responsibly
What can you do to help keep everyone safe around Eastlands Primary School.

e Park considerately by not obstructing drives and garages.

e Park away from the junction with Lansdowne Place.

e Turn your engine off whilst waiting.

e Stop in a safe place away from junctions before letting children exit or enter the car.

e Use the Park and Stride locations at GEC Rec Car Park on Hillmorton Road and Whinfield Rec
Car Park on Butlin Road.

o Keep to the pavements on Lansdowne Place when walking to and from school.

Together we can all make the streets around Eastlands Primary School a place where children can
thrive in a safe environment.

Kind Regards,
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